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ALL-STEINWAY CAMPAIGN IN FULL SWING

Foundation donors, almost 300
scholarship recipients and their
families will gather to celebrate the
awarding of MCC Foundation
scholarships for 2010-2011. The
event will also feature the
announcement of the 2010 MCC
Distinguished Alumni and
Distinguished Young Leader Awards
and a special Steinway presentation.
Reception to follow.

Now in its 24" year, the MCC
Foundation Golf Classic attracts
more than 200 golfers for this
tournament to support MCC student
scholarships and capital needs. $125
registration includes greens fee,
cart, light breakfast, lunch, snacks,
drinks and high-quality gifts. Call
299-8604 for reservations by Sept.
30. Sponsorships are still being
accepted!

The MCC Foundation, in conjunction
with the MCC Library, History and
Visual Arts departments, presents
this unique exhibit of Louis XIV
memorabilia donated to the college
by Dr. and Mrs. Dan Valahu. The
exhibit will open with a come-and-go
reception.
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Dr. Johnette McKown, left, with Dr. Dan Jones,
President of Texas A&M University-Commerce,
and Dwight York, President of the TAMU-
Commerce Alumni Association.

MCC President Dr.
Johnette McKown was honored
recently with a 2009 Distinguished
Alumni award from her alma
mater, Texas A&M University-
Commerce.

McKown was one of only
three alumni to receive the award
at a recognition dinner on April 23
in Commerce, Texas. Started in
1969, the Distinguished Alumni
Award is given to A&M-Commerce
graduates for their outstanding
career achievements.

“Receiving this award is a
great honor to me,” McKown said.
“Texas A&M-Commerce cares
about students in a supportive
environment, and | am grateful for
the opportunities the university
provided.”

McKown earned her
master’s degree in secondary and
higher education in 1978 from
A&M-Commerce, as well as a
doctorate in curriculum and
instruction in 1990. She joined
MCC in 1989 and assumed the
presidency in 2009.
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Members of the First Generation College Student
Initiative Cohort 4 gather for orientation in May.

Front row, from left: Moises Castillo, Brisa
Coronado, Ashley Sharp, Briana Vasquez,
Margarita Tello, Chelsey Nava
Back Row, from left: Ronald Carey, Sergio Chapa,
Shelby Laseter, David Martinez, Dulce Martinez,
Milagros Morales.

Not Pictured: James Mosley, Dakota Dossey
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First Generation Scholar: Four Years Later

When Santiaga Salas graduated in the top
10 percent of her class from University High School
in 2006, she knew she was smart and had a lot of
potential. What she didn’t realize was that a new
program was gearing up at McLennan Community
College that would transform that potential into
reality and change her future forever.

In late 2005, the McLennan Community
College Foundation had received grant money
from the Bernard and Audre Rapoport Foundation
to launch the groundbreaking First Generation
College Student Initiative, designed to help
students from families without any college
experience successfully get to college and
through college. The program not only offered
scholarship money, but also mentoring, study
skills and time and money management courses,
all designed to ensure each student’s long-term
success.

Santiaga was a perfect candidate for the
program. Her parents, Gavino and Romana
Sanchez, worked hard to raise and educate their
three children, but for them, college was an
elusive dream. Santiaga wanted to stay close to
home, so she applied to MCC. Her acceptance
into the FGCSI program and the generous
scholarship it offered were added bonuses.

“First Gen helped me make a smooth
transition from high school to college,” she says.
“Everyone was willing to help and they made it
seem like a family ... they were there for any of
my questions, concerns, comments and crises.”

The support system worked: she
graduated from MCC in May 2009 and this spring,
received her degree in Elementary Education with
honors from the University of Texas at Arlington.
Looking on proudly from the audience were her
husband Carlos and their children: two-year-old

Santiaga Salas with her husband Carlos
and son Jose.

Jose and 8-month-old Javier.

Reflecting on her years at MCC, Santiaga says
she really appreciated the guidance of math
instructor Alma WIlazlinski and child development
center teacher Pam Briggs and instructor Emily
Stottlemyre:

“They made classes fun and took time to talk
and care about their students. They provided a
great classroom environment.”

That great environment is something
Santiaga hopes to soon recreate: next month, she
will enter the classroom at Provident Heights
Elementary as a first grade bilingual teacher for the
Waco Independent School District.

“I think of MCC as my second home,”
Santiaga says today. | will never forget what First
Gen did for me and my family because | am officially
the first to go to college and get an Associate’s
degree and a B.A. It can be done!”
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MCC Distinguished Alumni,
Distinguished Young Leader Awards

Nominations have closed for the 2010
Distinguished Alumni and Distinguished Young
Leader awards—thanks to all who submitted
nominations! A committee will convene soon to
select the winners, who will be notified by August
15 and will be recognized at the MCC Foundation’s
Annual Scholarship Recognition event on
September 14.
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Respiratory Care JET Grant

Science Equipment for Environmental
and Energy Engineering
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Kurt and Patricia Kaiser
Charlie and Kris Olson

Mr. and Mrs. G. Cleveland

Harry |. Harelik

Linda M. Murdock
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Paul and Betty Marable

Harry I. Harelik
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McLennan Community
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Dr. and Mrs. S. M. Bunn, Jr.
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Tom and Carole Sloane




For Friends and Supporters of the MCC Foundation & MCC Alumni

MCLENNAN

HONORARIUMS AND MEMORIALS

Donation Given by:

Donation Given by:

Donation Given by:

Donation Given by:

Donation Given by:

Donation Given by:

Donation Given by:

Donation Given by:

Donation Given by:

Darrell and Donna Slette
Don and Patricia Taylor

John and Nancy Weems

Donation Given by:

Debra Drake
Brenda Hand
Marylea Henderson
Patsy Jones

Terry Mozee

Carla Peters
Sharon Roberts

Johnnie M. Talton

Harry I. Harelik

Robert D. Ford

Scott and Sharon Moran

and Family

David, Annette, Lindsey,
and Kelsey Scott

Donation Given by:

Harry I. Harelik

Harry I. Harelik

Donation Given by:

Bronson and Kathleen
Eden

Eugene and Alison Fung
James and Linda Hardwick

Ann Roznovsky

Donation Given by:

Donation Given by:

Donation Given by:

Donation Given by:

Donation Given by:

APRIL 1 - JUNE 30, 2010

James and Cindy SoRelle
Thrivent Financial for

Lutherans

Harry I. Harelik

Mary Feltman
Donnie and Cathy Hagan
Don and Linda Stanford

Harry . Harelik

Harry |. Harelik
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